
Belleville Area District Library  
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

The Belleville Area District Library (167 4th Street, Belleville, MI  48111) will hold a public 
hearing at the Library Board meeting on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, at 7:30 pm, to 
consider the proposed 2025-2026 Library Budget. 
 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing.  The debt service millage rate proposed to 
be levied for the repayment of the bonds for the new library will also be a subject 
of this hearing. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available on the library’s website 
(www.belleville.lib.mi.us) and at the Library during open hours (Monday – Thursday, 9:30 
am – 9 pm, Friday & Saturday, 9:30 am – 6 pm, and Sunday, 1 pm – 5 pm). 

http://www.belleville.lib.mi.us/

